MANGHAM POLICE DEPARTMENT

PERRY FLEMING, CHIEF OF POLICE

POST OFFICE BOX 94
MANGHAM, LOUISIANA 71259
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KA (318) 248-3100

November 24, 2020

Brotherhood for the Falien
Suffolk County, Inc.

P.0. Box 1306

Ronkonkoma, New York 11779

Dear Sir:

The Mangham Police Department would like to say “Thank You” to the Brotherhood for the Fallen for
donating to the family of Officer Marshall Waters, Jr. PD-3.

i, Chief Perry Fleming, can not express the appreciation | have for you guys. Thank you all for going
above and beyond in helping our fallen Officer’s family during their time of sorrow. We are forever
grateful. Once again Thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

Sincerely,

frzg o

Chief of Police
Mangham Police Department



